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Tuesday 17th March 2020 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Home Learning 
 
In light of the current situation, our staff have been preparing both online and paper based 
resources ready for if we need to close the school. We know that some of the children are already 
being self isolated at home so we would like to signpost you to the "Learning at home" section of 
our website where you can find a list of web links as well as resources for each year group.  
 
http://www.horsfordprimaryschool.co.uk/for-children/learning-at-home/ 
 
We will be adding to this over the coming days so please check back regularly for updates. To 
make it easier to find when you need it, we have added a “Home Learning” tab on the front page 
of our app which will take you straight to our website. 
 
We are also producing packs for the children to take home if our school is closed. These will be 
given out at the appropriate time. 
 
If we do need to close the school, we will let you know using our app so please continue to read 
messages and allow notifications on your phone.  
 
Yours Sincerely 

 
 
 

Tanya Kirton 
Head of School 
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